
Wait Pool Information 

Mansfield Christian School 

Mansfield Christian School is grateful for continued growth and strong interest from prospective 

families. Due to high demand and class size limits, some grade levels may fill before all qualified 

applicants can be offered a seat. 

When this occurs, accepted applicants who are not placed in the initial round of enrollment will 

be added to our wait pool. This means your child is still under active consideration should a seat 

become available. 

How the Wait Pool Works 

• The wait pool opens once all seats in a grade level are filled. 

• Students in the pool are reconsidered as openings arise, with priority given to siblings of 

current students and children of faculty/staff. 

• Admission is not determined by a ranked list. Each available seat is filled based on a 

range of factors including class dynamics and student fit. 

• We encourage families to remain in the wait pool even if space does not open during the 

current enrollment year. When the next application cycle begins, we will contact you to 

confirm continued interest. At that time, updated academic and behavioral records will be 

required. 

Key Timeframes 

While openings may occur at any time during the year due to family relocations or other 

changes, two important dates to be aware of are: 

• February: Re-enrollment for current families closes at the end of the month. Openings 

for the upcoming school year are most commonly identified in March. 

• March: The first enrollment fee payment is due. Additional seats may open following 

this deadline. 

If you have questions about the wait pool process, please contact the Admissions Office at 419-

756-5651 ext. 219 or ext. 239. 

 

 

 

 


